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WINDMILLS
Holland is often callod the land 

of windmills. The windmills arc 
usod to grind gr^iin into flour and 
mpal. They pump the wator fromtho 
fields into tho canals. Sometimes 
tho people live in the v/indmills. 
'Windmills are kept v^ry clean,Thoy 
are often painted pretty bright 
colors,

Pogsy Lou Pace

DIKES
Holland is below soa level;thoro- 

fore, groat dikes of clay, mud,and 
stono have boon built to keep tho 
soa back. Dikes are also used fo r 
roads, Since tho wator usually 
rises in spring and autumn , tho 
dikes have to bo carefully- watched 
at theso soaaons, Snginoors usual­
ly stay in tho dike tovms t o 
guard the dikoti,

Oct'Via Board

THE FARMS
Tho crops raiood on tho farms aro 

tulips, hyacinths, potatoes, grass, 
sug ir beets, hay, gr^.in, and vege­
tables, The farmers work in tho 
fiolds and care for tho cattlo , 
goeoe, -.nd ducks. There aro v/ind- 
mills on almost ovory farm,

Elizabeth Glbvor

JUMBLE SQUARES

By Thoiiias Sandora 
Arrange the letters in squares to 

spoil v;ords about Holland.
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